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Other Questions Asked on the Survey and Common Responses:

If there are places that make you feel unsafe at school, where are those places?
1. Bathrooms
2. Commons
3. Hallways/Courtyard

What improvements could WHS make to create a safer environment in our schools?
1. Security Guards
2. Being more strict on certain policies in place at school
3. Making students more aware of plans for safety emergencies
4. Vape Detectors
5. Tighter Dress code

Summary/Additional Information:
WHS ASB released the safety survey on Monday (11/7). The survey accumulated 93
participants and the survey was concluded Thursday (11/10) around 10:00. The survey was
accessible through students’ emails and the survey was announced to students through the
bulletin and their emails. WHS ASB looked over the survey with Dr. Pearson and Mr. Uhlenkott
on Tuesday (11/8) as most students typically respond to surveys relatively quickly. ASB and
administrators are planning to possibly look into vape detectors for the bathrooms and a
committee is being held to manage the dress code policy. The survey would normally be linked
through the school board report, however due to wanting to get accurate survey results along
with the process of creating the survey and publishing it for students, the survey was conducted
separately from the board report. The survey was anonymous.

Link to the original survey: School Safety Survey (google.com)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/12Da4oXxSOQCNDcuhiiGfWDyb2tVWjBRbljJxZjqoUHg/viewanalytics

